








































5. RFP 61-22 Integrated Pest Management Program

BACKGROUND AND RA TIO NALE: 
FCPS Board Policy states the District must maintain an Integrated Pest Management Program 
in an effort to effectively control the pest population in FCPS administrative buildings and 
schools. This was competitively solicited last year through a request for proposals and a 
contract awarded to Terminix International. The RFP included the option to renew the contract 
on an annual basis upon Board approval for up to a total of 5 years. This would be the first 
renewal. 

Vendor 
Terminix International 

Contract Term: Beginning December 1, 2023 and ending November 30, 2024 

PROPOSAL· 

Item Amount Funding Recurring/ Measurable Expected Impact 
Source Nonrecurring and Timeline 

Integrated Pest Last year's 920 Recurring Allows for no disruption of the 

Management expenditure 01 educational process due to 
was 087 unsanitary conditions. Program 
approximately 0425 

$59,000.00 

Funding Key: 

STAFF CONTACT: 

POLICY REFERENCE: 

RECOMMENDATION: 

920 - Maintenance; 1 - General Fund; 087 - Grounds & 
Custodial Support; 0425 - Pest Control Service 

Steve Collins, Grounds and Custodial Support

KRS 45A.365 

A motion is in order to: 
"Extend the current contract for an additional year with Terminix 
International." 


